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March 7, 2023

MEMORANDUM

To: Michele Lieberman, County Manager

Via: Missy Daniels, Assistant County Manager

Via: Gerald Bailey, Fleet Manager

From: Gus Olmos, Director

Subject: Additional Vehicle for Hazardous Waste Program

The Solid Waste & Resource Recovery Department is requesting to purchase a 16-foot box truck for the
Hazardous Waste Program during FY 24. This vehicle was not requested during the normal budget cycle
through Public Works Fleet Division as the funding source through a Florida Department of Environmental
Protection Department Grant had not been approved at the time of the budgeting process.

Acceptance of this grant and associated work plan outlining the purchase of a box truck was approved by
the BoCC on August 22, 2023. This vehicle will allow the Hazardous Waste Division to support larger
mobile collection events as well as multiple events on the same day as the program continues to grow in
Alachua County and neighboring counties.

With the assistance of Public Works Fleet Division, a 2024 Isuzu 16-foot box truck was identified that
meets the specs required by the Hazardous Waste Division and a final price of $87,409 was quoted.

The FDEP Grant Work Plan will be amended to reflect the final price in order to fully fund the purchase
using grant funds. Fuel, Maintenance, and Vehicle Replacement costs are provided by the Public Works
Fleet Division and are budgeted through the Hazardous Waste Division fund 405.
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Disapprove Date
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